
 
 
July 30, 2002 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Mr. Joe Dichoso 
 
  SUBJECT: Symbol Technologies Inc. 

 FCC ID: H9PPPT2837 
 731 Confirmation No.: EA216055 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 23454 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 7/26/02 

Dear Joe:  
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of Symbol Technologies Inc. is an amendment provided in response to the 
request for technical information dated July 26, 2002. 
 

1. We would like to confirm that the calibration certificate was inadvertently submitted.  
Furthermore, we would like to confirm that the Probe SN 1677 was used to perform the SAR 
test.    

2. Please find attached the Probe SN 1677 Calibration Certificate. 
3. Symbol would like to confirm that the tune-up procedure that was submitted is correct, it 

was obtained directly from Motorola.  This is the original tune-up procedure exhibit that 
Motorola submitted and was accepted.  Please find attached Motorola’s original letter of 
Confidentiality request, which shows IHDT6AC1 as the FCC ID for the GSM module. 

4. Please find attached the operational description. 
5. We would like to confirm the correct EIRP value is 1.0W, please find attached the revised 

Test Report pages. 
6. Please find attached the revised SAR Test Data and Report. 
7. Please find attached revised users manual that indicates the probe spacing for body worn 

operation at 2.5cm. 
 

We trust this information is sufficient to resolve FCC questions in this application.  If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
  
 
cc:  Symbol Technologies Inc. 


